
 

 

Principal Welcome 

 

Dear Cragin Families,  

I am incredibly honored and excited to join the Cragin Elementary 
community as your new interim principal. Though I’m new to Cragin, 
I am an experienced educator and bring with me a deep passion for 
education and a belief in the power of community. Cragin is a school 
with heart, potential, and Cougar pride. I am thrilled to be a part of 
it! Whether you're a returning family or joining us for the first time, I 
warmly welcome you to a school year filled with growth, learning, 
and joy. 

As we prepare to begin the new year, know that our dedicated 
teachers and staff are looking forward to ensure a smooth and joyful 
start for your children. We can’t wait to greet our students on the 
first day of school! 

 

Sincerely,  

J. Apaez-Gutierrez 


